
The highlight of this term has to be our visit to The Globe Theatre in London. We were really
proud of how our students behaved out of their normal surroundings. It was a long day for
everyone but was a resounding success. 
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Visit to The Globe Theatre, London



As the Easter holiday
approaches, we want to
remind you about
resources which you can
access to help your
children stay safe online.

Please see our website
here for details. 

We have have had a
few Clip 'n Climb trips
this half term. It has
been amazing to see
how much our pupils'
confidence has grown
and how they have
worked together to
complete a task. 

Keeping Safe
Online

Clip 'n Climb

Parent / Carer Events
We are hosting an Autism and ADHD Workshop at the school on Friday 21st April, 9.30 -
11am. The workshop is free to attend and will be run by Annie Clements, who runs
autismandadhd.org. They are a well respected organisation who provide support for
young people and their families. Please see here for the organisation’s website to see
more about the support which they can offer.

We want to develop a community of parents and carers so that you can support each
other. As part of this, we start to  hold half termly coffee mornings starting next half term.
Date to be confirmed shortly.

Thank you to those who joined our first academy council meeting. The minutes will be on
the website soon. 

https://woodbridgeroadacademy.squarespace.com/keeping-safe-online
https://www.autismandadhd.org/


We have had an update on the new
school build this week.

Electrical and internal works have
begun and it is beginning to look
more like a school. 

We plan to take pupils to visit the site
next half term.  

A few of our pupils were invited to
attend the Google Festival of Learning
at Ipswich Academy. They had a
great morning and got to use some
new technology. 

New Build Update

Google Festival of Learning



To report a pupil absence please
call 01473 353440 or email
info@woodbridgeacademy.org

        Twitter  

         Facebook

Teacher (particular interest in maths /
science)
Teaching assistants
Estates Assistant (caretaker)

We have had great success with recruitment
this term and are excited about our growing
team. 

We still have the following vacancies to fill:

If you know anyone who may be interested,
please direct them to our website where they
can find more information and apply.  

Have a lovely Easter
break and we look
forward to seeing pupils
back on Tuesday 18th
April.

See here for full
information about term
dates on our website. 

Contact Info
Vacancies

Term dates

School Snail 

We have recently acquired our
first school pet - a giant
African Snail. Pupils are
enjoying feeding the snail with
fruit and salad and keeping it
moist. 

mailto:info@woodbridgeroadacademy.org
http://woodbridgesch/
http://woodbridgeroadacademy.org/
https://woodbridgeroadacademy.squarespace.com/vacancies
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/60006bb7ebc4a249bd3ca2ab/t/62e10f3955789d23485c3f52/1658916665945/WRA+Term+Dates+2022_23.pdf

